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March 3, 1983

Many thanks to all of you who paid your dues promptly. As of 2/24/83,
85 per cent of the dues had been received. Leona Withers invites others
in the chapter to match her donation of $10.00 for the update project
manuscript costs.

The subject of this month's meeting is "Exploring for epithermal gold and
silver" by Marcus Lieberman. The meeting will be held Thursday,

February 10, 1983 at 7:30 pm in the education classroom of the Denver
Museum of Natural History. Board meeting will be held Monday, February 7
at 6:00 pm in Jack's office. Bring your brown bag dinner. Paperwork for
the auction in May will be distributed at the membership meeting on
Thursday, please be sure to attend.

Pete Modreski sent me information that Arizona has passed house bill 2193,
Trespassing on Mining Claims and/or Leases. This law makes trespassing
punishable by fines of up to $1,000.00 and up to 6 months in prison. It
appears that if trespassers are seen selling finds at shows, the sheriffs
will be called in to take any trespassers out of the shows.

Call for papers: The New Mexico Mineral Symposium will be held November
12-13, 1983 at the New Mexico Institute of Mining and Technology in
Socorro, New Mexico. Abstracts are due by August 15, 1983. Complete
papers should be submitted within six months after presentation for publi-
cation in a symposium volume. For more information contact: Bob North,
New Mexico Bureau of Mines, Socorro, N.M 87801, (505) 835-5246.
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